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New legs for spreading ArtWalk
ArtWalk 2014 took place a couple of weeks ago. Hundreds of people spent Wednesday evening walking from one art gallery to another, looking at the works being exhibited and enjoying a glass of wine or two.
This was the 14th year of the event, and 60 galleries opened their doors in aid of charity.
ArtWalk started on a much smaller scale. Just over a dozen galleries took part, and being based around the Hollywood Road area, it was possible for participants to visit all of them.
Since then, Hong Kong's art scene has grown significantly. Rising rents and the need for space have resulted in art galleries moving to or simply starting up in areas like Aberdeen.
For the first time, this year's ArtWalk offered participants a cheaper choice of visiting galleries only in the Aberdeen-Wong Chuk Hang area. It continued special deals for students.
For ArtWalkers looking around the neighborhood in Central, where the event began, there were video installations and similar exhibitions and performances going on in the surrounding streets.
The evening was also a chance to explore the streets of what is a historic area.
Over the next couple of years, new cultural and creative venues will be opening in the Central Police Station-Victoria Prison complex and in the old police quarters on Hollywood Road.
It is hard to say how ArtWalk or similar events will develop, but the area will certainly host more cultural activities.
